
Friday 22nd May 2020 

 

Dear Class 4 and families, 

 

I hope you are well. I am writing to say a very big thank you to you all for your 
support and efforts with the home learning. I can appreciate that you have 
many aspects to your lives so I appreciate everything you have done. 

 

When I wrote the letter of 11th May for the home learning for weeks 4 – 6 of 
the term I forgot that week 6 (commencing 25th May) is actually half-term 
week! Please do take a break then resume from where you reached after half-
term. By all means, if you are keen to continue with your home learning during 
the holidays then you are welcome to carry on. 

 

I shall be in touch at the end of the holidays with information to guide those of 
you still learning from home and I look forward to welcoming back my Year 6 
bubbles very soon. 

 

Have a lovely half-term break. 

 

Kindest regards 

 

Mrs Henden  

 

 


